
May 20, 2015 

    9:00 am 

Special meeting for Chelton Avenue 

 

Those in attendance were Ron Hepner, John Orr, Robert Stoner, Steve Erdman, and Jere 

Troutman. 

  

Bid was received from contractor for $104,942.00 ($4,533.00 for Authority). 

John Orr made a motion to accept the bid. 

Robert Stoner seconded the motion to accept the bid. 

The Authority is getting easements for the Miller Property. 

Meeting was adjourned at 9:30 am. 

Disclaimer: Due to the nature of the Chelton Avenue situation we have not been able to 

advertise the meetings we have had to convene.  These matters had to be acted on as they 

came in.  All actions have been read into the official record. 

Respectfully submitted by 

 

 

Ronald E. Hepner 

for Betty A. Warfel 


